County of Santa Cruz

Civil Grand Jury
701 Ocean Street, Room 318-l
Santa Cruz, Ca 95060
(831) 454-2099

Dec 10, 2020 at 10:24 AM

The Capitola Police Chief is not required to respond to the Grand Jury’s request.
Capitola City Manager Jaime Goldstein left a voicemail message on the above date
confirming that all responses have been furnished for the 2019-20 Grand Jury Reports.
A single unified response for the City Council, City Manager, and Police Chief was
submitted as the City Council response for each of the Tangled Web, Risk
Management, and Homelessness reports.

Although the Capitola City Council was not assigned Recommendation R18, they added
it to their unified response because it was assigned to the Police Chief.

The Correspondence Committee on behalf of

Hickanol H. Goodbars

Richard H. Goldberg, Foreperson
2020-2021 Santa Cruz County Civil Grand Jury



